Pasco County Schools

Kurt S. Browning, Superintendent of Schools
7227 Land O’ Lakes Boulevard - Land O'Lakes, Florida 34638

May 10, 2018

Sent via email to jjs1791@gmail.com
And regular U.S. Mail to:
James ]. Stanley

3632 Durrance Street
Trinity, FL. 34655

Re: Second Email Request for “Draw Out” Proceeding - April 19, 2018
Dear Mr. Stanley:

This letter follows my review of the above matter and my response to you. In light of
the fact that your rule challenge was filed only a few hours after your second
request for a “draw-out” proceeding, it was unclear whether you intended to
proceed with that request or abandon it by your challenge. Nevertheless, by this
correspondence I want to more clearly address your above second request for a
“draw-out” proceeding.

I have reviewed your request for a “draw-out” proceeding, attachments thereto, and
your various other submissions to date on the proposed rezoning of Westside
attendance boundaries. After considering such materials, [ do not find that there
has been an affirmative demonstration that the current process fails to provide
adequate opportunity to protect your interests in this matter. As such, I do not find
that a “draw-out” proceeding is necessary at this time, and as such, the revision
process will not be suspended.

Please accept this correspondence and my prior explanations why the draw-out
proceeding you have requested is unnecessary, and why the current process is fair
and adequate to protect all involved interests.

Sincerely,

L

Kurt S. Browning
Superintendent of Schools
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